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Comments: No e-bikes should be allowed on non-motorized trails.

No non-motorized trails should be recategorized as motorized trails.

 

E-bikes have motors-all classes of them.  Non-motorized trails are reserved for non-motorized vehicles-and all of

them should stay that way.  There are very good reasons why motorized vehicles have been banned from non-

motorized trails (speed concerns, safety, erosion, noise, pollution-e-bike batteries still have to be charged and

replaced and disposed of-to name a few).  None of this has changed.  E-bikes have no place on non-motorized

trails, and our hard won trails should not be recategorized as "motorized" to facilitate e-bikes.


